
 

FEBRUARY 28TH 
LOVE YOUR LEADER NIGHT! 

 

For Parents 
Thank you for your support, and for your child’s participation! 

We are so blessed to be able to get to know your kids, and we 

pray for them and for you every week. 

Your clubbers receive extra points and AWANA bucks if their 

sections are signed by a parent before they come to AWANA; 

sitting down with your clubber and helping them with their verse 

is a great way to stay involved in their AWANA journey, and help 

them succeed! 

~Commander Matt 

 

Wear Long 
Pants if you want 

to play games! 

──── 

Don’t forget to 
do the Parent part 
of your setions to 
earn more points! 

──── 

AWANA is from 
3:45-5:00 PM 

──── 

Show up early 
at 3:30 to play 

dodgeball!  

COVID REPORTING 

If your child has been 

exposed to Covid, or if you 

have any questions, contact 

commander matt: 

 Email: 

Commandermatt@bellflower

brethren.org  

Call/Text: (562)455-7012 

 


